
International Organization for
Migration Official to Visit Cuba

Havana, June 14 (RHC)-- The Director General of the International Organization for Migration (IOM)
William Lacy Swing will pay an official visit to Cuba from June 20th through the 23rd.

During his stay, the head of the intergovernmental organization will meet with officials at the Cuban
Foreign Ministry and other institutions dealing with the migration issue.

The visit is in the framework of existing cooperation ties between Cuba and the International Organization
for Migration, in areas such as expert advice, technical support and humanitarian assistance.

Cuba holds observer statues at the International Organization for Migration, an organization created in
1951.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/96830-international-organization-for-migration-
official-to-visit-cuba
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